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Down to Earth
The August edition of Down to Earth is attached along with this Newsletter.

Field Trips

The field trips to Burlington Quarry (19th August) and Glenridding Mine have a restricted 

number of places available and both are now fully booked. 

Additional Field trip - Friday September 2nd Leader - Prof Stuart Monro.
 Meet 11am at Helbeck (Hillbeck) near Brough. Parking at SD 800 158. Toilets in 
Brough - on A685 just before the junction with Market Street. No facilities after that. 
Gentle pace, with lots of stops. Bring hand lens, notebook, some way of measuring 
directions and angles (such as a compass clinometer, or equivalent on a 
smartphone), a board to rest on (a clipboard is ideal), pencil and eraser, a couple of 
coloured pencils if you have them - and if it looks like rain, a large clear plastic bag 
that you can put your board inside. And a packed lunch, of course. 

It would be useful to know numbers so that enough base maps can be provided. 
Please let Audrey Brown know by email if you are planning to come. 
audrey50brown@gmail.com 
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